
Vienna, November 17th, 2021 
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ZVR-Zahl: 162869394, SKZ 920081 
elternverein@gtvs-europaschule.at 

 
 
Dear parents and legal guardians,  
Dear educational partners,  
 
 
Our book exhibition will take place in this week (16.11.-19.11.2021)!  
 
We were able to win Mr. Kettner from “Bücher am Spitz” as a partner again.  
 
The procedure:  

1.  The children will visit the exhibition with the class  

2.  „Wish lists” are filled out by the children  

3.  the parents must sign the wish list (= order)  

4. The wish list comes back to the school (until Friday, November, 19th!)  

5. the „Wish list“  is picked up by Mr. Kettner 

6. Payment on prepayment (please note the identification number from the „Wish list“ and 
mention it when making the payment)  

7.  Delivery will be before Christmas  

 
 
Überweisungsdaten: 

Bücher am Spitz 

IBAN AT1420 1112 8157 1763 05 

BIC GIBAATWWXXX 

 
You can find all the titles and prices of the exposed books in the list below. You can find the 
identification number on the „wish list“ you child brings home (4-digit numerial code).  
 

 

 

Thank you and stay safe! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thomas Meitz Christine Rauscher 
chairman secretary 


